
The regular meeting of the Eldred Township Supervisors was held on July 13, 2022 at the Eldred Township Building. 

Call to Order by Chairman Greeley 
The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag. 
Roll Call:  MacBeth, Ross, Greeley present. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD: 
 

Laird Raybuck had questions relating to the Right of Way and concerns relating to maintenance on Blair Rd. 
 
Herb McConnell discussed the proposed new traffic light in Sigel.  He discussed the need for additional fire hydrants. 
 
Ed Helmenick stated that Spring Creek Road needs mowed. 

 
MOTION BY MacBeth second by Greeley to approve June minutes and Financial Report presented.  VOTE: 3 Ayes 
 
Road Master Ross gave the road master’s report. The report included: ready for tar & chip, potholes, mowing, dust 
control, and milling. 
 
Old Business: 
       3 Applicants have been interviewed for the Secretary position.  A decision will be made in the next day. 
 
New Business: 
       Creation of a website will be investigated. 
       Hager Paving has agreed to the original contract. 
 
No Other supervisor comment or comments. 
 
Greely made motion to adjourn the meeting. 
 
The next regular meeting will be August 10, 2022 
At the Eldred Township Building at 4:30 P.M. 
 
Temp Secretary Deborah Wilson 


